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New Campers for a New Experience 
This summer at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab (DISL) was full of fun, education, and for the first time, survival. The Discovery Hall Programs (DHP), the education and outreach department at DISL, designed a new camp for 9-11 year-olds. The day camp, titled Survivor Day, taught the kids basic survival skills for life on a barrier island. 

The concept of the camp derived from the book “Last Child in the Woods” by Richard Louv. In this book, Louv illuminates the decrease in the exposure of nature to children. What is known as “nature deficient disorder” is hypothesized by Louv, and he discusses the issues of kids’ lack of time outside. Inspired from this theory, the DHP decided to take action and created a nature themed camp and focused specifically on life near the sea. 
The campers learned the basics of coastal survival: from baiting hooks, tossing cast nets, to what fish are edible in the southern Alabama waters. The group got to learn how to hold blue crabs, devein shrimp, and even had a small fish dissection. 
The program was run twice over the summer, and proved to be a success. The counselors and administration agree that Survivor Day has potential to come back even better for next summer!

For more information on the Discovery Hall Programs at Dauphin Island Sea Lab, visit its website, www.dhp.disl.org. 
